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Dear Director, 
 
Dear MP, 
 
Please investigate the unlawful and cruel treatment of greyhounds within the racing industry. It 
shocking to hear the horrible stories brought to my attention by animals Australia who do 
exceptional work for animals. I ask that you count my vote to investigate and help stop this 
happening. No animal deserves this treatment but as humans some think we have the right to 
treat animals how we want, but it has to stop. Now. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Josephine Comb 
 


